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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     # 12-2397     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: November 6, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve Budget Tree Co. Inc., as sub-contractor for exotic 

removal and habitat restoration, Parcels B-C-D. 

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve sub-contractor, Budget Tree Co. 
Inc., for certified arborist services as part of the exotic removal and habitat restoration, 
Parcels B-C-D contract. 
 
Background 
On September 5, 2012, the City Commission awarded a contract to DGC Environmental 
Services, Inc., d/b/a Common Areas Maintenance (Exhibit 1).  This contract requires that 
the City approve the sub-contractor and the sub-contractor’s name was not specifically 
mentioned in the previous CAM.  This motion is a request for the City Commission to 
approve Budget Tree Co. Inc., as the sub-contractor to DGC Environmental Services, Inc., 
d/b/a Common Areas Maintenance, for certified arborist services. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no additional fiscal impact to the City from the previously approved Commission 
action. 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Commission Agenda Memo 12-1959 
 
 

 
Prepared By:  AnnDebra Diaz, Procurement Specialist II 
                       Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:  Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility 
 
 
 
 
 
 


